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SECOVA DIRECTOR GOOD RESIGNS 
 

VANCOUVER, BRITISH COLUMBIA – November 13, 2017 – Secova Metals Corp. 
(“Secova” or the “Company”) (TSXV: SEK, Frankfurt: N4UN, USA: SEKZF) announces the 
resignation of Morgan Good from its board of directors as Mr. Good plans to pursue other business 
opportunities, effective immediately. The Company thanks Mr. Good for his time and efforts while 
at Secova, and wishes him all the best in his future endeavors.  
 
For more information on Secova Metals Corp. please contact info@secovametals.com, Tel: +1 
604-558-5397 or visit the website at www.secovametals.com for past news releases, media 
interviews and opinion-editorial pieces by CEO and Chairman Brad Kitchen. 
 
On Behalf of the Board of Directors, 
SECOVA METALS CORP. 
 
“Morgan Good” 
President and Director 
Tel: +1 604-558-5397 
info@secovametals.com 
 

Neither TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined in the policies of the 
TSX Venture Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release. 

 
This press release contains "forward-looking information" that is based on the Company’s current expectations, 
estimates, forecasts, and projections. This forward-looking information includes, among other things, statements with 
respect to the Company’s exploration and development plans. The words "will", "anticipated", "plans" or other 
similar words and phrases are intended to identify forward-looking information. Forward-looking information is 
subject to known and unknown risks, uncertainties and other factors that may cause the Company’s actual results, 
level of activity, performance, or achievements to be materially different from those expressed or implied by such 
forward-looking information. 
 


